
June 11th, 2020 

Brothers & Sisters, 

Local One knows our members, like other hardworking men and women across the 

country, have been facing a range of hardships over the past few months. 

For this reason, our Members Helping Members initiative will be sending out pizzas 

tomorrow to any of Local One’s members who have been separated from employment 

due to COVID-19. 

Members who filled out the following form below will receive pizzas tomorrow 

(6/12) between 5:30pm and 7:30pm: https://localoneiuec.com/members-helping-

members.aspx 

If you have not filled out this form and would like a pizza, PLEASE click the 

aforementioned link and fill out the form, so we’ll be able to get your pizza out. Also, 

please keep an eye on your email. If you happen to live outside of the delivery zone, 

you will receive an Egift card. 

One meal surely isn’t a fix-all. The goal of this gesture, however, is to remind 

members and their families that we stand in solidarity with each of them. When even a 

single IUEC member suffers, the rest of the union should and will stand beside that 

member. 

Even if it brings just temporary relief from today’s troubles, tomorrow’s pizza 

delivery will have been a success. 

Stay Interested, Involved and Informed. 

Be Safe, 

Lenny 
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